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Comments: When I first saw details of this project, I was devastated and heartbroken. I was born and raised in

Montana. Every summer my family took at least a week to camp at the Holland lake campground (around 3 hours

from us.) This was our favorite trip of the year and a time when our family was able to disconnect from our busy

lives and connect with each other. I am now married and starting a family and this is still an annual trip for us. I

desperately hope this will continue to be able to be our special place to disconnect and relax. Holland lake is my

sanctuary and if it is developed by the rich who don't even live in this state, and made inaccessible to families like

mine, Montana will have lost. This beautiful area should stay as it is and allow for many families in years to come

to build relationships and form new memories. This should be available to Montanans so they  have the

opportunity to appreciate the quiet still water early in the morning, hike to the falls, search for frogs by the water,

listen to the squirrels in the trees, sit with their family and friends around the fire pit, and so much more. There is

truly something special about Holland Lake that you don't find elsewhere. I beg of you to not allow developers to

come in and inevitably restrict access to locals.


